
Blackmans Bay Childrens Services 

Contact Details 

Website: www.bbchildcare.org 

OFFICE:  

OCEAN VIEW CCC 

177B ROSLYN AVE 

BLACKMANS BAY    7052 

PO BOX 64  

BLACKMANS BAY  7052 

Ph: 6229 4914 
 

 

 ACCOUNT PAYMENTS: 

Can be made in person or by 

phone at Ocean View either 

by cash, cheque or  eftpos, 

between  7:30 am and 4:00 

pm.  

 

Direct Credit to our bank ac-

count can also be made:  

BSB: 087-721   

Acc: 63845-3703 

Acc Name: BBCCC 

Please ensure you have the 

account name or your child's 

name on the deposit 
 

Mountain View 

Ph:  6227 1410 

Fax: 6227 1104 

Email:  

mountainview@bbchildcare.org 
 

Ocean View 

Ph:  6229 4914 

Fax: 6229 2260 

Email:  

oceanview@bbchildcare.org 
 

BBOSHC 

7:30 am – 8:30 am 

3:00 pm  – 6:00 pm 

Ph:  6229 4199/ 

0427 294 199 

KOSHC 

7:30 am – 8:30 am 

3:00 pm  – 6:00 pm 

Ph: 6229 4196/ 

0427 294 196 

IOSHC 

3:00 pm  – 6:00 pm 

Ph: 0408 294 917 

SAOSHC 

3:00 pm  – 6:00 pm 

Ph: 0400 294 914 

JUNE 2012 

 

THIS IS OUR LAST NEWSLETTER ON PAPER!!! 

 

We are being environmentally friendly and cutting back on our use of paper. 

All current news and information will be available on our website which is in the 

process of being updated and should be up and running by early next week.   

We will have enrolment forms for our holiday programs at OSHC, reminders of im-

portant dates, current events that are happening at the Centres, updated infor-

mation in relation to CCB and anything else that we would normally put in a news-

letter. 

Please also check the website as we have a section called “consulting” this is where 

we ask for feedback/ideas from parents when we are renewing our policies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is with great sadness that we farewell 

another of our longstanding staff members —  Jill McKay.  After 22 1/2 years, 

Jilly is retiring.  Jill works in the Rainbow Room at Ocean View and Blackmans Bay 

After School Care.  We wish her all the very best in the next stage of her life.  

Her laughter and fun will be greatly missed. 

 

DO YOU SHOP AT WOOLWORTHS? 

 

If yes—we are now registered for the Woolworths Earn and 
Learn Program.  You simply collect stickers from Woolworths 
and place them on a sticker card.  (1 sticker for every $10 

purchased).  Once your card is filled, you can either leave them at any of our centres 
or return them to Woolworths and we receive points to purchase educational re-
sources for your children at our centres. 

 

http://www.bbchildcare.org/
mailto:mountainview@keypoint.com.au
mailto:snolan@southcom.com.au
http://www.woolworths.com.au/wps/wcm/connect/website/woolworths/about+us/community/woolworths+earn+and+learn/aboutearnandlearn2012

